
 
 

 
 

 
NTX – TELOPEPTIDE, URINE  

Test ID: NTXPR 
 
 
EXPLANATION: The Test ID of the NTX – Telopeptide, Urine is changing to NTXPR.  
 
NOTE:  For clients who have this test built using the alpha-numeric character Test ID of 
NTXPR, not the previous numerical unit code (now known as the secondary ID), there is no 
change needed. 
 
NOTE:  Effective with this change, all orders placed for this test must be submitted in the alpha-
numeric character Test ID format instead of the numeric Secondary ID.   Please review Test Set-
Up information at http://www.mayomedicallaboratories.com/test-notifications/index.html   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

QUESTIONS:  Contact your Mayo Medical Laboratories’ Regional Manager or 
Rita Baird, MML Laboratory Technologist Resource Coordinator 

Telephone: 800-533-1710 
 

 
 
 

 

REPORTING CHANGE 
MML NEW ENGLAND 
NOTIFICATION DATE: May 14, 2012 
EFFECTIVE DATE:   June 19, 2012 


